From:

To:
Subject: Various Chemicals - Town of Yorktown
Date: Friday, December 20, 2024 8:06:14 AM

Good morning, Brittany. | received the following response to your question about
ferric chloride.

Ferric chloride is around 53,000 gallons per year

Mawra Weissleder

Deputy Town Clerk

Town of Yorktown

363 Underhill Avenue
Yorktown Heights, NY 10598
Ph: (914)962-5722, ext. 210
Fax: (914)962-6591
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